Public Hearing, July 6, 2021

The Public Hearing was held for the purpose of hearing comments prior to Council's approval of the 2022 Tax Budget.

The hearing was called to order at 7:00PM by Finance Chair David Voss. In attendance were council members Jim Sunderhaus, RaeJean Hardig, Kitty Zech, Safety Services Director Tom Braun, Auditor Theresa Klein, Assistant Auditor Patty Henry, Mayor Sam Keller, residents Troy Borgmann and Kate Ginn.

Mrs. Klein gave a brief overview of the budget and an explanation of how the numbers are formulated.

No one from the public addressed the committee with comments.

Mr. Voss closed the meeting at 7:15.

Respectfully submitted:

Jenny Eilermann, Clerk of Council